Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURES » 26th Pebruary, 1939.

Dear Sir, 8s_Ss "LA CARRIERE"
I enclose herewith a copy of a letter, with

enclosures, which has today been addressed direct to Mr.
Dodd, the Soclety's Surveyor at lokile, authorising

him to undertake on behalf of the Owners special services
in connexion with the transfer of this vessel to the Owners
at the conclusion of the Builders! guarantee period,

The survey is to be held in drydock at New Orleans
on or about the 13th March, and you will see from the enclosed
copy of letter addressed to the Soclety's Non-Exclusive
Surveyor at New Orleans that he has been requested to
undertake the normal classification duties in connexion
with the drydocking, leaving the special services desired
to be undertaken by Mr. Dodd.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Coomittee.

Wllliam Bennett, Esqe,
HEW YORK,.




